
WHITE CREEK TOWN BOARD MINUTES 
SPECIAL MEETING 

JUNE 25, 2019 
 

 
       The White Creek Town Board held a Special Meeting on Tuesday, June 25, 
2019 at the Town Hall at 6pm.  Members present at the meeting were Supervisor 
Robert Shay, Deputy Supervisor Lance Wang and Town Board Members Tammy 
Taber and Barbra Kingsley.  Heath Murphy was absent. Also present at the 
meeting were Highway Superintendent Chris Rieben, Planning Board Chairman 
Ron McEvilly and Stacey Baratto. 
 
Resolution 25-2019 – Grant 25 foot variance to Stacy Baratto 
The White Creek Planning Board requested that the Town Board consider 
granting a 25 foot variance to Stacy Baratto of Infinity Pet Services in order to 
build an addition of office space and a waiting room to her business.  The Board 
reviewed the proposal, and a motion was made by Lance Wang to grant a 25 foot 
variance to Stacy Baratto.  Motion was seconded by Tammy Taber and all others 
voted in favor of said variance. 
 
Resolution 26-2019 
Highway Superintendent Chris Rieben requested permission to prepare and 
advertise a bid for a new truck.  Barbra Kingsley made the motion to grant 
permission to begin the bidding process for a new truck.  Motion seconded by 
Lance Wang and all others were in favor. 
 
With no other business before the Board, meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
 
Lisa Austin-Cuddihy, Town Clerk 


